
Yearbook Contribution Request 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As we embark on another exciting year at 

[School/Organization Name], we are thrilled to announce that our yearbook team is hard at work 

creating a memorable publication to celebrate our students' achievements and experiences. 

To ensure the success of this year's yearbook, we are reaching out to request your support 

through a contribution towards our fundraising efforts. Your generous donation will directly help 

cover production costs, including printing, photography, and design expenses. 

For your convenience, we have outlined several ways you can help: 

• Monetary donations of any amount. 

• In-kind contributions such as printing services or photography. 

• Sponsorship opportunities for businesses. 

As a token of our appreciation, all contributors will receive special recognition in the yearbook 

itself and a heartfelt thank you from our yearbook team. 

If you are interested in supporting our yearbook project or have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [Your Email] or [Your Phone Number]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to our school community. We look 

forward to your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 


